
 



The Norwood Food Pantry currently has a need for food because the annual 
Letter Carriers Drive, which typically provides nearly 6 tons of food was cancelled 
and grocery stores are unable to sell bulk items at this time.  Although we have 
money in our treasury, we cannot purchase needed items in sufficient quantities.  
We need food donations.  If you prefer to make monetary donations, please send 
them to the Greater Boston Food Bank as they support our pantry. We are 
currently using grab and go bags for client pickup or home deliveries.  These bags 
have very specific food items and these are the items we need: 

*Hash, Beef Stew, Chili                 *Canned Tuna (small, white albacore chunk or 
solid) 

*Cold (small boxed) Cereal          *Pasta (ziti, penne, rigatoni, spaghetti, etc) 

*Canned Fruit                                  *Boxed Rice (rice pilaf, Near East, Zaratrains, 
Rice-a-Roni, etc) 

*Canned Chicken (small)              *Canned Soup (chunky types, veggie, chicken, 
beef, etc) 

*Spaghetti Sauce (cans, jars)      *Coffee (ground or instant, regular or decaf) 

*Mac N Cheese                               *Tea (black or green) 

*Canned Vegetables 

  

You can drop food donations off at the pantry, 150 Chapel St behind Grace 
Church. 

  

Thank you 

Nick Campagna 

Board Member, Ecumenical Community Food Pantry of Norwood 

Call me with questions @ 781-762-6866 


